
Dear Valued Visitor, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about an adjustment in our 

ticket pricing at the [Museum Name]. This change is necessary to continue providing you with 

quality exhibits and services. 

Effective [Date], the new ticket prices will be as follows: 

• Adults: $[New Price] 

• Children: $[New Price] 

• Seniors: $[New Price] 

• Students: $[New Price] 

We understand that changes can be unexpected, and we appreciate your understanding and 

support. For any questions or further information, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued patronage. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


